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April 18, 2018 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

Please be advised that Honeywell Silent Knight will no longer be offering the 005700, 005808, 005820XL or 

5820XL-EVS fire alarm control panels (FACPs) after June 30, 2018.  In place of these legacy panels, we 

recommend ordering the new line of 6000 Series FACPs as indicated in the chart below.  The 6000 Series FACPs 

meet or exceed performance and quality of the legacy models and are backwards compatible with existing 

Honeywell Silent Knight installations. 

 

Legacy Part No. New Part No. New Part No. Description 

005700 006700 100-PT ADDRESSABLE FIRE ALARM CONTROL PANEL 

005808 006808 198-PT ADDRESSABLE FIRE ALARM CONTROL PANEL 

005820XL 006820 1,110-PT ADDRESSABLE FIRE ALARM CONTROL PANEL 

5820XL-EVS 6820EVS 1,110-PT ADDRESSABLE FACP AND EMERGENCY VOICE SYSTEM 

 

Thank you for your business and continued support, 

 

 

Matt Hammer 

Channel Marketing Manager 

Honeywell Silent Knight 

 


